
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON ACCOMMODATION REVIEW 
REPORTS – SARNIA SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

The St. Clair Catholic District School Board will hold a special Committee of the Whole – 
Public Session Meeting on Tuesday, September 15, 2009 for the purpose of hearing 
public comment on the final reports of both the Senior Administration and the 
Accommodation Review Committee, which are the result of the public review of  
St. Patrick’s Catholic High School and St. Christopher Catholic Secondary School. 
 
Both reports, as well as all other reports presented during the Accommodation Review 
meetings, are posted on the Board’s website at www.st-clair.net  Click on the  
ARC-Sarnia Secondary link on the main page of the website. 
 
The Board of Trustees wishes to hear comment from a variety of stakeholders at this 
special meeting.  To that end, delegations from the Student Council, Parent Council and 
alumni from both schools have been invited to make presentations, along with the 
Chamber of Commerce and a representative of the Sarnia Deanery.  Ten additional 
spots will be available for persons who wish to speak on behalf of St. Christopher 
Catholic Secondary School; along with 10 additional opportunities for delegations who 
will speak on behalf of St. Patrick’s Catholic High School.  All delegations must register 
by calling the appropriate school from Monday, August 24, 2009 until Friday, September 
4, 2009 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 
 
 St. Patrick’s Catholic High School – 519-332-3976 – ask for Liz Bednar 
 St. Christopher Catholic Secondary School – 519-541-1811 – ask for Wendy McLean 

 
When the 10 additional delegation spots for each school have been filled no 

further registrations will be accepted. 
 
All presentations will be five minutes in length – time limit to be strictly observed.  No 
banners, placards, posters, photos, etc. will be permitted inside the committee room.  
The purpose of the meeting is for Trustees to hear comments from delegations only.  A 
decision on recommendations contained in the accommodation review final reports will 
be made at the Tuesday, November 24, 2009 Regular Meeting of the Board. 
 
The Committee of the Whole – Public Session meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
September 15, 2009 from 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. in the Boardroom at the Catholic 
Education Centre, 420 Creek Street, Wallaceburg, ON.  Spaces will be reserved for 
registered delegations only.  Overflow seating is limited. 
 
Anita Labadie                                                                                                 Paul Wubben 
Chair of the Board                                                                              Director of Education 


